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GREATER VICTORIA BOARD OF EDUCATION 

LEASES SUNDANCE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO THE 

CONSEIL SCOLAIRE FRANCOPHONE DE LA COLOMBIE-BRITANNIQUE 

 

 

 

The Board of Education of School District No. 61 (Greater Victoria) has entered into an agreement to 

lease the former Sundance Elementary School to the Conseil Scolaire Francophone de la Colombie-

Britannique School District (SD #93) beginning in September 2015. 

 

Board Chair, Edith Loring-Kuhanga stated “I am pleased that the Board of Education entered into a five 

year lease with the Conseil Scolaire Francophone de la Colombie-Britannique School District which will 

generate funds that will further support learning programs and students in our District.” 

 

"We are pleased to announce the opening of an annex building to Victor-Brodeur School, announces 

Roger Hébert, Board Chair of School District 93. The valuable cooperation with School District 61 has 

allowed us to reach a beneficial agreement for both parties. We will welcome students from K to 3 

starting September 2015. This agreement will temporarily relieve Victor-Brodeur School and will provide 

better access to students coming from East Victoria, concludes Mr. Hébert. " 

 

 

For further information contact: 

Edith Loring-Kuhanga, Board Chair 

Phone: 778-676-2571 

eloring@sd61.bc.ca 

 

Pascale Cyr 

Public Relations Coordinator, CSF 

Phone: 604-214-2617 

Pascale_cyr@csf.bc.ca  
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